Westinghouse Water Reactor Niciear Technology Division
Electric Corporation Divisions 2ox 8000

Jacksonville Floriga 32211
October 11, 1984

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Distribution of Documents
Gentlemen:

As of September 1, 1984, Offshore Power Sysems, Westinghouse Electric Corporation
department, was officially closed. Since that date, there has been a multitude
of documents mailed to various engineers and managers of Offshore Power Systems
who are no longer with the company. The only personnel remaining are invelved

in maintaining the manufacturing facility until it is sold.

Therefore, please discontinue distributing documents to OPS. I am sure you are
aware of the cost you must be incurring unnecessarily. If I can be of further
assistance, please do not hesitate to call me on (904)751-3405.

Sincerely,
b

Ru . Harrison
Sr. Financial Analyst



